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.  
Present:  Sarah Nolan, Kerrie Hughes, Michael Patterson, Jennifer Brown, Melissa Padron

1.  Last meeting’s notes were approved.

2.  Sue Goff was not present, so we could not review the Study Away/Abroad Policies and Procedures.  We think the document went to ISP, but we’re not sure.

3.  Costa Rica—9 people are going.  The airfare is $302 per person (steal of a deal).  Ida asked for an approval of $2700.  Because only 6 people were present, we felt funny about approving the funds.  We revisited the topic through email, and decided to wait for approval.  

4.  Ida has a meeting with Vickie from the foundation on 10/16.  The current balance of GS funds is $7,836.  We are not sure if that is the total amount available, or the amount available from interest.

5.    Emergency plan—We talked about soliciting feedback from faculty who have recently run trips, including Irma, Lars, and Sue Mach.  Again, we didn’t have a big enough group. 

6.   We discussed the categories on the bottom of pg. 1 of the Study Abroad/Study Away document.   There was some concern about the “Non-credit activity abroad” category.  Because our group was so small, we tabled the discussion.

7.  Handbook subcommittee meets Monday at 2:00.

8.  Ida has submitted a ticket for building a website.

9.  Niamh’s talk was awesome.  The LAC was packed with both students and faculty, and there seems to be a lot of excitement for partnering with ISAI.

10.  Niamh suggested that the first two weeks of December, or the last week of finals and the first week of winter break, would be a good spot for Clackamas to annually reserve.

11.  Kerrie is going to attend Study Abroad 101 at PCC.  She is also going to CCID this year.
